File No: SF3020

4 May 2011

Submissions
National Disability Insurance Scheme
Disability-support@pc.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

National Disability Insurance Scheme

The Launceston Access Advisory Committee at its meeting on 1 March 2011, unanimously supported the Productivity Commission's draft report into Disability Care and Support and the proposed introduction of a National Disability Insurance Scheme.

Attached is a copy of the media release acknowledging our support which was distributed on 2 March 2011.

Yours sincerely

Deputy Mayor Alderman Frank Nott
Chairman
LAUNCESTON ACCESS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

